
 
Training Compliance Due to COVID-19 
 
We have received several inquiries about compliance with STC training standards due 
to travel restrictions, cancellations of training and conferences, or an overall need to 
suspend training due to COVID-19.  To the extent these issues occur, we are asking 
agencies to document them and identify staff that may be out of compliance with STC 
requirements as a result.  Please retain the documentation on site and we will request it 
during the compliance review.  To the extent that training cannot be completed due to 
COVID-19, we will consider COVID-19 as a mitigating circumstance so that agencies 
are not found out of compliance with training standards and can have additional time to 
complete the training requirements.   
 
Please contact your assigned Field Representative for additional questions: 
http://www.bscc.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/Agency-Contact-2020-March.pdf  
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